
[C.R.S.22-44-109] Notice of budget - Publication  

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED SCHOOL BUDGET  
 

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to the Board of Education of 

The Academy of Charter Schools for the fiscal year beginning July 1st, 2021 and has been filed 

in the finance office of The Academy of Charter Schools where it is available for public 

inspection as well as on the Financial Transparency page of our website (click here). Said 

proposed budget will be considered for adoption at a regular meeting of the Board of Education 

of The Academy of Charter Schools (Main Campus, 11800 Lowell Blvd, Westminster, CO) on 

June 14th at 7pm. Any person paying school taxes in said district may at any time prior to the 

final adoption of the budget file or register their objections thereto. [C.R.S.22-44-110] 
 

https://www.theacademyk12.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=499171&type=d&pREC_ID=1025994

